
        Racing in the Gulf             
Venice Yacht Club & Venice Sailing Squadron   

Saturday, May 10, 2025  

The Venice Yacht Club and Venice Sailing Squadron are hosting Racing in the Gulf, on Saturday, 
May 10th.   This event will be held in the afternoon, after the conclusion of the Island 2 Island 
Regatta awards ceremony.   Also, this will be the Saturday preceding the start of the Bone Island 
Regatta.    

We are anticipating 3 fleets; Multihulls, Cruisers and One Design L30’s.   Possibly 
windward/leewards course for the L30’s and Multihulls and a Triangle for the cruisers.   More 
details will be included in the SI’s.   These would be shorter courses to complete 2-3 races.   
This is not a SBYA or Boat of the Year race.  Simply, we are providing racing for the participants 
after the Island 2 Island and prior to Bone Island Regatta.   
 
Below is a tentative schedule for Saturday, 5/10/2025: 
12:00​ Skippers Meeting 
1:00​ First Gun for multiple starts​  

No starts after 3:30 
4:00​ Awards and BBQ * 
 
​ *  FCYC reciprocal for bar and food or purchase tickets for non-FCYC members 
 
NOR / SI to be distributed to area Yacht Clubs, Sailing Squadrons & Associations 
 
Contact Venice Yacht Club Dockmaster for berthing: vycdockmaster@veniceyachtclub.com 
 
Please contact the following for additional details. 
 
Marvin “Guy” Royal​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Rainer Dehe 
Fleet Captain Sail​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Fleet Captain Racing 
Venice Yacht Club​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Venice Sailing Squadron 
marvinroyal@gmail.com​ ​ ​ ​ grdehe@msn.com 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
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